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January 22, 1985
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David Axelrod, M.D.

Commissioner of Health

New York State Department of Health
Tower Building

Albany, New York 12237

Dear Dr., Axelrod:

During a recent discussion with Dr, Karim Rimawi the week of April 1-5,
1985 was agreed to for the 1985 review of the Department's radiation
control program for agreement materials. Mr. John McGrath, Regional
State Agreements Officer, will be our representative for the review. If
your schedule will permit, Mr, McGrath would 1ike to discuss the results
of the review with you during the morning of April &, 1985,

Sincerely,

prigirnl sirned by

Tio. X5 we Snviey

Thomas E. Murley
Regional Administrator

cc: K. Rimawi
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